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We have rebuilt our garden shed because it had become dangerous and
beyond repair. The new structure was built by a local company, The
Yorkshire Shed Company and is similar in appearance to the old one.
We have used the same materials and the new shed is the same size as
the old one. The new structure sits on the footprint of the old one.

We are attaching photographs of the new and old sheds with
measurements.




